
From: Howell, Kimberly <khowell@cpb.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 24, 2024 7:52 AM 
To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
 
Subject: Automatic reply: Are CPB Inspector General Howell & Deputy Richardson 

Aware of Your Dec 5th E-Mail -- & Is It Acceptable to Them? 
 
Thank you for your email.  I will be out of the office until January 6, 2025.  I will have 
limited access to email, but I will return your message at my earliest convenience.  
 
Thank you, 


